
From: Clapp Barbara < b.cla pp4@comcast.net>
Sent: Saturday, April 22, 2017 2:56 PM
To: PUC - Executive.Director
Subject: fracking

Debra Howland,

In reference to DG-16-852. I strongly oppose Liberty Utilities’ desire to build a fracked gas pipeline through Hanover and
Lebanon.
Clearly sustainable and renewable energy sources are the way to go.

Barbara Clapp
Lebanon, NH 03766
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